
POLICE OVERSIGHT BOARD 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM  

DECEMBER 7, 2018 

FEDERAL COURT HOUSE 

421 GOLD ST SW, 6TH FLOOR COURTOOM  

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87102 
 

 

A Quorum of the Police Oversight Board may be in attendance at the Federal Court House 

regarding the Status Conference with Judge Brack.  

 

The public hearing will be held on Friday, December 7, 2018, beginning at 11:00am. The public 

hearing will be held at the Federal Court House, 421 Gold St SW 6th Floor Courtroom, 

Albuquerque, NM 87102.  

 


